(315) 338-6541 • Fax: (315) 338-7403



Robb Mezza

Assistant Superintendent for Operations and Management rmezza@romecsd.org

Dear Rome City School District Community,

Pursuant to Commissioner's Regulation 155.17 (e) (3), Rome City School District is making the district wide safety plan available for public comment prior to its adoption. A public hearing will be held on, Monday, August 14, 2023 commencing at 4:15 PM in the Board Office at 409 Bell Road, Rome, New York.

The public hearing will provide for the participation of school personnel, parents, students and any other interested party who wish to comment on the districtwide safety plan. The plan will be formally adopted by the Board at the regularly scheduled board meeting scheduled for August 21, 2023.

Individuals may submit comments directly to the Clerk of the Board, Kirstin Safin, 409 Bell Road, Rome, New York or ksafin@romecsd.org no later than Friday, August 11, 2023 at 4:00 p.m.

We thank our community for taking the time to review our districtwide safety plan and participating in our public hearing on August 14, 2023 at 4:15 p.m.